
 / Opportunities

Charlotte Fire Department / Commodities & Goods

Firefighting Hoses and Nozzles

The Charlotte Fire Department is requesting a new solicitation for Snap-Tite brand fire hose and Akron brand nozzles.
These hose and nozzle combinations are replaced on average every  10-years, consistent with the apparatus
replacement cycle. All materials must meet the minimum requirements of the National Fire Protection Association
(NFPA). The Fire Department will only accept hose that is manufactured, coupled and tested in the U.S.A.

Details
Posting Number 2023-Q2(Apr-Jun)-CFD-11665
Anticipated Posting Date 2023-06-06
Commodity Code(s): 34012, 34056, 34064

Requirements Last Updated: 06/21/23

Insurance Requirements

The City requires the awarded vendor(s) to obtain and maintain the following insurance coverage
types:

  Automobile-For automobile operations liability

  General Liability-For bodily injury or property damage, arising from products, premises,

completed work, personal & advertising injury

  Workers Compensation-For lost wages and medical expenses of injured workers



Estimated Total Value

The total project value is anticipated to be:

  $500,000 - 999,999

  $625,000

Contract Term

The term of the project is anticipated to be:

  Not to Exceed

  Three (3) year contract with two (2) renewal options.

For Questions, Contact:
Christina Hollonquest
City Contact

christina.hollonquest@charlottenc.gov

mailto:christina.hollonquest@charlottenc.gov

